
 

City of Pomona 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

Police Oversight Commission 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Police Oversight Commission scheduled for Tuesday, June 
20, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. will be dark. 

 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
 

I, Karla Shipman, Assistant City Clerk, hereby certify that the cancellation notice for the 
June 20, 2023 meeting of the Police Oversight Commission was posted in City Hall, 
near the door of the City Council chambers, and on the City's website on June 12, 2023. 
 
 
/s/ Karla Shipman 
Assistant City Clerk 

 

 


